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Thank you for your comment, maureen benjamin.

The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is M0093.  Once the 
comment response document has been published, please refer to the comment tracking number 
to locate the response.

Comment Date: July 10, 2006  02:33:15PM CDT
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Questions about submitting comments over the Web?  Contact us at:  
corridoreiswebmaster@anl.gov or call the Preliminary Draft Corridor Map Webmaster at 
(630)252-6182.



 

 

The proposed energy corridor in the Indian Springs area will be harmful to our community if the currently 
proposed route is followed. 
Our community is beginning to expand with several builders having purchased land to build stick home 
developments. This is a first for Indian Springs. These projects have not yet  reached building stage and I 
think the intrusion of the corridor is apt to be the end of the projects. 
The current Nevada Power line that passes through  Indian Springs was mistakenly put on private land that 
belongs to my mother, Virginia Dane. There is no legal easement for it. We do not want a corridor with 
additional public utilities  put on this property. 
The artisan well that is owned by the Fisher Ranch would also be impacted as well as many historic sites  
on  that ranch. 
Although it would involve more expense to put the line behind “Grandpa Mountain,” given the overall 
price of the project, it would only be a blip on the radar screen, dollar-wise. The effect on Indian Springs to 
put it in the proposed location would be gigantic.  
I would ask the big powers that be to consider doing something that is right for our little community. 


